
  

Welcoming Our Missionaries  

Jeff & Ellen Hoover 
July 26, 2012 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR  

12pm—pot luck 
at the church. 

Dr. J. Jeffrey Hoover is a missionary with the General Board of Global Ministries of The United Methodist 

Church assigned since 1979 to the Democratic Republic of Congo, formerly Zaire. Dr. Hoover is a professor at 

Katanga Methodist University, both in the theological college as professor of church history and in the School 

of Information Technology.  

Dr. Ellen Titus Hoover is a missionary with the General Board of Global Ministries of the United Methodist 

Church serving in the Democratic Republic of Congo (also called DRC or Congo-Kinshasa).   
  

 

Worship Helpers – July 2012 

July 15, 2012          July 22, 2012 

Liturgist:  Ron Pardonnet       Worship at the Shack 

Inside Usher/Greeter:  Sue Osborn & Jackie Pederson     Choir Practice at 9:30am 

Outside Usher:  Barb Deitz & Ruth Merritt     Praise Music at 10:15 

Acolyte:  Need Volunteer       Worship at 10:30 

Projector:  Taylor Prins 

Sound:  Harriet Kiper 

July 29, 2012 

Liturgist:  Carline Knoll 

Inside Usher/Greeter:  Vern & Carolyn Boose 

Outside Usher:  Dianna Weaver & Patti Venneman 

Acolyte:  Need Volunteer 

Projector:  Deb Prins 

Sound:  Deb Prins 

 

Vacation Bible School 
July 17-20, 2012 

(Preschool through 8th grade) 

Invite Your Friends!   
We will be learning about Jesus’ miracles in fun and exciting ways. 

Tuesday, Wednesday 6:00pm-8pm 

Thursday 7:00pm—Friday 11:00am 
  

Congregation you can help by donating items needed for snacks and the over night party for VBS.  Please see 

Patti Venneman or Deb Prins if you are able to donate.  

 

Items needed for snacks: crackers, cheese, meat & apple juice; whale crackers/goldfish crackers, fruit (grapes 

or melon); cookies, hot dogs, buns, chips, melon, root beer 

If you have an air mattress or two you are willing to let us use, please bring them in to the church with your 

name clearly marked and leave them in the basement. 

THANK YOU!  YOU ARE A BLESSING! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Shack Worship 
Next Sunday, July 22 Worship  

will be at The Shack 

Jugville, MI 

2263 W 14th Street, White Cloud, 

 MI  49349 

Invite Your Friends!   
Choir practice at 9:30 am all are welcome.  Praise music and worship at 10:15am.  Worship will be 

held in the pavilion at The Shack and is Handicap Accessible.   

Potluck lunch to follow worship.  Bring a dish to pass and your own table service.   

Pastor Kathy will be preaching.  We are looking for 2 persons to serve communion, 2 persons to usher and 1 person to be 

in charge of helping set up the potluck lunch.  If you are willing to serve on the 22nd please let Pastor Kathy know 

today. 
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Join us for worship on Sunday 

morning at 9:30 am with 

fellowship following.   

 


